Titan Touchdown Club (TTC) Meeting
March 18th, 2024
Tartan High School Media Center


In Attendance:  Jori Davis, Larry Thompson, Tony Compton, Matt Diediker, Steve Meyer, Paul Lockhart, Lori Kaemmer, Emily Panzica, Michelle Engstrom

Absent:  Kelly Matter, Wendy Schwartz-Mix

The meeting was called to order by President Jori Davis at 7:01 pm.

The February meeting minutes were reviewed.  A motion to approve the February meeting minutes was made by Paul and seconded by Lori.  All in favor.  None opposed.

Treasurer’s Report:
Current balance is $4,433.78.  
There is one check for $104 to deposit.  
There is one outstanding BSN invoice in the amount of $114.  

Lori received an e-mail to register for the Oakdale Summerfest Parade to be held on June 27th at 6:00 pm.  The cost to register is $30 for nonprofits this year and the registration deadline is May 15th.  Lori will get TTC registered and pay the fee.

Coach’s Report:
Coach Diediker has a players’ meeting on Wednesday, March 20th to discuss academics, spring strength training, and to check in on interest/commitment for a team camp at SDSU from June 23rd – 26th.  Costs are increasing for camps.  There is room for 53 players on the bus.  Practices for camp would happen the week before.

The Basketball Tournament Fundraiser will be May 18th-19th.  There is a possibility for a second tournament June 1st-2nd.

The Golf Tournament Fundraiser is on June 7th.  
Sponsorships are still needed to holes.  Jori’s law firm will donate.  
We need to order shirts and koozies.  
We are also looking for items to be donated for the prize packages, especially the top tier prizes.

The coaches will be attending the Gopher Spring Coaches Clinic (MFCA).  
Paul made a motion to provide up to $2000 in funds for the clinic.  Lori seconded.
All in favor.  None opposed.

The new Daktronics sign still needs sponsors.  

Oakdale Athletic Association is considering a sponsorship or donation to the program.
There is $4500 due in June on our headset purchase.

Other Business:
Taxes are completed and signed for 2023.

Jori will work on updating our social media accounts with golf tournament information.

Paul will work on updating the website with golf tournament information.

There were 30 kids at the Junior High football meetings that Coach Diediker held and a good number of kids at the 9th grade level.

Banking changes for officers are in progress.

Our next meeting will be on April 15th at 7:00 at the Tartan High School Media Center.

Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Troy seconded.  
All in favor.  None opposed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm.


Respectfully submitted, 

Michelle Engstrom







